From: Pezanoski, Diane M

Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 11:12 AM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: FW: McHugh donation letter and donation check

Pursuant to our earlier telephone conversation, attached are copies of the donation letter and check
from James P. McHugh Construction Co.

If you have any questions, or need anything further, please let me know.

Diane M. Pezanoski

Deputy Corporation Counsel

City of Chicago Department of Law
30 North LaSalle Street

Suite 1400



McHUGH

James McHugh Construction Co.
1737 South Michigan Avenue
Chicago, Hlinois 60616-1211

P 312.986.8000

F 312.431.8518

29 April 2014

Mr. Steven Patton

Corporation Counsel

City of Chicago Department of Law
30 North LaSalle Street

Suite 1400

Chicago, IL 60602

Dear Mr. Patton:

As you know, James McHugh Construction Co. (“McHugh”) has enjoyed a long and mutually
successful relationship with the City of Chicago. McHugh has been privileged to provide the
citizens of Chicago with roads, bridges, parks, and public conveyances that significantly improve
the infrastructure and transportation facilities of our great City.

McHugh also is aware of the importance that Mayor Emanuel and the City place on the
involvement of minority- and women-owned contractors in the construction of these public
facilities. Through its M/\WBE and DBE program requirements, the City seeks to ensure that
emerging minority- and women-owned companies are able to participate in City-sponsored
construction jobs in a manner that promotes their growth and provides them with experience in
performing major public projects.

McHugh wants to demonstrate its own commitment to these laudable goals in a manner that
provides tangible support for the City’s M/\WBE and DBE programs. Accordingly, we are pleased
to commit to the City that McHugh voluntarily will donate the sum of two million dollars
($2,000,000) to the City to support its MMWBE and DBE programs. Our understanding is that
these funds will be dedicated exclusively to the City's M/WBE and DBE programs, in a manner
to be determined by the City, to enhance the effectiveness of those programs and to enable the
City to provide resources necessary to ensure that the programs are fully implemented and that
their requirements are rigorously applied to all participants in City projects.

McHugh is proud to offer this support to the important goals of these programs. McHugh is
committed to ensuring that its own participation in these programs will exemplify the best
practices in this area, and that its actions on the job site will set the standard for other general
contractors to follow.

incerely,
; s A /{//z/zL) L {.M
Patricia H. McHugh Bruce E. Lake
Chairman President

www.mchughconstruction.com



VENDOR NO.
3034 |CITY OF CHICAGO

|3 142980

Reference

04282014 03/31/14

3034 CITY OF CHICAGO

Donation M/WBE & DBE Progre

Gross Amount
2,000,000.00

2,000,000.00

CHECK NUMBER

81697

0.00

Discount
0.00

Retainage
0.00

Retainage

Previous Balance Net Amount

2,000,000.00

0.00

Previous

0.00

Balance

| Net Amount

James McHugh Construction Co.

1737 S Michigan Ave
Chicago, IL 60616-1211



James McHugh Construction Co.

|
1737 S Michigan Ave

THE PRIVAIE BANK
Chicago, 1L60616-1211

Amount

***Two million and xx /100 Dollars***
4/28/14

81697 $2,000,000.00

PAY TO THE ORDER

Date

Check Num r
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